NEVILLE G.PENROSE,INC. /710 i
FAIR BUILDING R Y
FORT WORTH 2,TEXAS .

March 20, 1959

Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Dear Randy:

| have before me your February 25th letter concerning our Hinton #4 in Unit |

of Section 12, T-22-S, R-37-E. | apologize for the long delay in replying to
your request for information concerning this well. When you first asked for it
last summer, | gathered together a certain amount of the information and thought
it had been sent to you; however, upon reviewing my records, | find that | had
never completed the correspondence.

| have gone back through our files and find that on May 9, 1946 we filed with

the Commission a Form C-103 with a letter attached setting forth in detail the

work that was done on the Hinton #4, A copy of that form and the attachment

are enclosed for your information. My records do not show that there was any
remedial work done to the well subsequent to that time. It is noted on the form that
the completion is shown in the Paddock Field although the perforations are shown
from 5630-5670*, | believe that these perforations are in what we refer to now

as the Blinebry Section and the statement on the Form C-103 was in error back in
]946.

We will of course be glad to file such forms that may be necessary to bring the
Commission records up to date; however, before filing such forms, | felt it
best to call this information to your attention and then await your decision
concerning the filing of additional forms.

ery truly yours,
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John P. McNaughton
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encl.

cc: Mr. Glenn G. Neill



